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Date: 14th October 2021 

Dear Mr & Mrs Lyons 

Irrelevant s Sensitive Annual Health Review — S. LYONS 

We are writing to inform you that within the next couple of months the Irrelevant &Sensitive ;Medical Practice GP will 
be carrying out an Annual Health Review on your next of kin. 

This health assessment provides a review of health and general welfare and any actions required. 

An important part of this is to also find out if there is anything that you feel you would like to discuss before the 
assessment. 

You will have previously been contacted about the difficult decision regarding resuscitation in the possibility of 
facing an end of life situation, and this assessment provides the important opportunity for you to be able to 
review, retain or amend any informed decision you have made regarding this along with preferred place of care. 
Supportive information about the resuscitation/DNACPR process is enclosed. 

It would be greatly appreciated if you could complete the attached form and return it within seven days of 
receipt in order that we can receive it prior to the health review. This can be sent by email or post to: 

Irrelevant & Sensitive 

Or By email to Irrelevant . & Sensitive ._._._._._. nhs.net 
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